
Friday Memo - Fraud Hotline-Lisa LeBlanc 
Pursuant to the Vicenti, Lloyd, Stutzman LLP forensic audit recommendation to ensure that an effective 
fraud reporting mechanism is in place for reporting known or potential wrongdoing impacting the 
District, the District has established a fraud hotline through WeTip.  The fraud hotline is available 24/7 
for employees and the members of Community to anonymously communicate any concerns.   
The District is advertising the availability of the fraud hotline on the District website 
(http://www.wccusd.net/domain/1845).  District Staff will also distribute the posters and brochures to the 
each school site and department by the end of January.  
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